
Hillsborough, NC  Arts Council Review 
                                                               January, 2015

"David Russell warmed the sold-out January Concert audience with a virtuoso's mastery of Piedmont-
style guitar,flatfingerpicking and slide, combined with a polished, beautiful voice. He kept the intimate 
setting joyous with an easy-going collection of stories, memories of country, bluegrass and honky-tonk 
moments, and played off the occasional audience comments with ease. The man has played great 
halls,and intimate dives, and knows how to entertain a crowd or a small, friendly room that is the 
hallmark of the Parlor Concert series from the HAC. He honored Doc Watson, the Delmore Brothers, 
and the Louvin Brothers & even sang a song by Stephen Foster and several choice songs he had 
written. His command of classic country music styles left the lucky Parlor Concert-goers in full 
appreciation. Thanks, David for a great concert- a fabulous musical journey was taken by all!"--    
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